
July 01, 2021 

 

THE REGIONAL EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 

DENR MIMAROPA 

1515 L&S Bldg. 

Roxas Blvd., Ermita, Manila 

 

 

 

Sir/Ma’am: 

 

 

Greetings! 

 

 

On behalf of the company, P4P Nacpan Holdings Corp., I am writing to your good office to 

ask a follow up regarding our application for Permit to Cut Naturally Grown Trees of Various 

Species within a Private Land Covered by TCT No. 065-2018007133 located on Barangay 

Villa Libertad, El Nido, Palawan that was forwarded by DENR-PENRO Palawan to your office 

dated March 15, 2021. 

 

 

I am hoping that this request will be given a favourable consideration. 

 

 

You may reach me through 0917-774-0179 or email us at p4ptownadmndept@gmail.com.  

 

 

Thank you and stay safe. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

RUFFA A. DAVID 

Corporate Representative 

P4P Nacpan Holdings Corp. 

El Nido, Palawan 

 


